
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 8/30/2013 5:57:48 PM
To: 'sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov' (sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Singh, Sumeet

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); Doll, 
Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)

Bcc:
Subject: FW: R. 11-02-019 - Verified Statement of Pacific Gas and Electric Company

Sunil, thank you for your time today to discuss the interpretation of 192.611. This just went 
out late today, so if you didn’t get it from the service list, here it is.

Jane, Sumeet

From: Redacted
Sent: Friday, August 30, 2013 4:17 PM
Subject: R. 11-02-019 - Verified Statement of Pacific Gas and Electric Company

All Parties:

Attached please find document that was filed today with CPUC on behalf of Pacific Gas and 
Electric Company.

Thank you,

Redacted

Orrick, Herrington & Sutcliffe IIP

SB GT&S 0318756

mailto:sunil.shori@cpuc.ca.gov


Redacted

IRS Circular 230 disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements 
imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any tax advice contained in this 
communication, unless expressly stated otherwise, was not intended or 
written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding 
tax-related penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, 
marketing or recommending to another party any tax-related matter(s) 
addressed herein.

NOTICE TO RECIPIENT: THIS E-MAIL IS MEANT FOR ONLY 
THE INTENDED RECIPIENT OF THE TRANSMISSION, AND 
MAY BE A COMMUNICATION PRIVILEGED BY LAW. IF YOU 
RECEIVED THIS E- MAIL IN ERROR, ANY REVIEW, USE, 
DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION, OR COPYING OF THIS 
E-MAIL IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. PLEASE NOTIFY US 
IMMEDIATELY OF THE ERROR BY RETURN E-MAIL AND 
PLEASE DELETE THIS MESSAGE FROM YOUR SYSTEM.
THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR YOUR COOPERATION.
For more information about Orrick, please visit http://www.orrick.com/
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